
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

THE KISS AND RIDE & PARKING 
PROCESS 

 
 

We ask that all drivers take extreme care during drop off and pick up 
The best time to arrive at Kiss n Ride is 3:00pm 

 
Kiss and Ride:  

• The Kiss and Ride system needs to flow effieciently for safety of all children, staff and 
parents 

• Parking between 2:30pm and 3:30pm is NOT permitted in the designated Kiss and Ride 
area on the west side of Brentham Street 

Kiss n Ride Morning: 
• Vehicles are to drive to the start of Kiss and Ride area (closest to the staff parking entrance) 
• Parents need to stay with their vehicle at all times 
• Staff on duty will direct vehicles to move if necessary 

Kiss n Ride Afternoon: 
• Children sit in designated areas for safety and move to the pick up car as directed by staff 
• Staff will call for children by family group 
• All vehicles need to clearly display the family name using the banner provided by the school 
• Parents need to stay with their vehicle 
• Vehicles move forward when the vehicle in front moves 
• Staff on duty will direct vehicles to move if necessary 
• Vehicles are to move on as soon as all passengers are safely seat-belted 

 
The Parking Process: 

• Parents can park in the marked parking zones around the school e.g. Brentham Street (west 
side) or Britannina Reserve, Brittania Street.  

• Parking is NOT permitted between 2:30pm and 3:30pm in the Kiss and Ride area 
(east/school side of Brentham Street) 

When crossing the street to collect your child please cross directly opposite the glass door 
entry of the upper primary building.  
 
Please assist your child into your vehicle on the pavement side of the road. 
 
Additional parking is available on Britannia Road, Bennelong Place and Wavertree Place. When 
parking, please respect local residents’ homes and driveways, Rosewood Aged Care facility and the 
general traffic.  
 
The staff car park and the Gumtrees car park are for staff only. Pleae do not use these, as it can 
very dangerous. 
 
Aranmore Catholic Primary School works in partnership with the City of Vincent and WA Police 
Traffic Management to provide safety at all times for all members of the community. 
 
Please note that a new family name banner is available from the office on request. 
 


